
            
 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
MEETING 

SEPTEMBER 12, 2018 
 
 

1. Review mail and approve minutes from regular meetings: 
Ø July 11, 2018 
Ø August 8, 2018 

 
2. Planning Board: 

Ø No new plans for September meeting 
 

3. NHDES/Wetlands Bureau, etc. Correspondence: 
Ø NHDES – Letter of Compliance-Gerard Dillon & Cathy Chung Hwa Yi, File #2018-

01569, 154 Branch Road, Tax Map 106/Lot #18 
Ø NHDES - Wetlands and Non-Site Specific Application Permit #2018-02132 - Jim & 

Susan Dow – 196 Colby Road – Note with Conditions 
 

4. Other Items: 
Ø Hillbren Subdivision – Open Space Conversation – Glenn Morrell 
Ø Thank you from Piscataqua Area Trailways, Inc. for allowing use of the Weare Poor 

Farm and Ferrin Pond Area 
Ø Town Tax Sale  
 

5. Adjournment: 

Conservation Commission 
Andy Fulton, Chairman 
Stephen Najjar, Vice Chair 
William L. Bolton 
Sherry M. Burdick 
Lori Davis 
Michael Camacho 
 
Lisa Purington-Grolljahn, 
Alternate 
 

Town of Weare 
Conservation Commission 

15 Flanders Memorial Road 
Weare, NH  03281 

Fax: (603) 529-4554 
Email:  conservation@weare.nh.gov 

Website: www.weare.nh.gov 
 


